
New York Office 
99 Park Avenue 

New York l£, N. Y.

December 7# 1956

Mrs. Leon Nalven 
253 Bridge Street 
Stamford# Conn.

Dear Mrs. Nalven;

We wish to thank you for your letter expressing apprecia­

tion of Mrs. Dorr’s hook, "Mother and Child". It is always gratify 

lag to our Trustees to hear fro® those who are moved by the spirit 

and beauty of the hook and its message.

Many thanks for your kindness in writing us.

Very sincerely,

Mrs. Malcolm Oakes 
Vice Chairman


